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25th May 2018

Newsletter 32                                                                                                  
Dear Parents,
“One benefit of Summer was that each day we had more light to read by.” 
Congratulations to our latest Stars of the Week;
ASH – Caleb for showing perseverance at tricky tasks
OAK – Archie for fantastic sentences in English
BEECH – Beth for always giving 100% and for being a great friend
CHESTNUT – Max for contributing brilliantly in group work

SYCAMORE – Thalia for asking excellent questions
What a brilliant week we have had! We were all thrilled to receive a Gazelle Helicopter onto our school field on Tuesday morning. The whole school welcomed the aircraft and its team and then split into classes for a more indepth clamber around. It was a treat to see one of these machines up close and we are indebted to Mrs Williamson for arranging this spectacle for us. 
Parent Celebration Assembly
Thank you very much to those who attended this end of term celebration. The awards covered a range of achievements and it is lovely for the pupils to receive certificates in front of family and school friends.
Netball News

The Gomeldon team, who play in weekend tournaments competed at a regional level at the weekend and fared well. My thanks to Mrs Hewlett for organising this and well done to the team. 
For the remainder of the year (term 6) there will be no Netball Club on Thursday. The only netball club running next term will be: Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 for Year 4 and 5 only.
Artshirt Plea
To help keep pupils clean and tidy during Art sessions and the upcoming Art Week in July, can I issue a request for Artshirts that the pupils could wear. If you have any other unwanted shirts please deliver them to Miss Clowes in Beech Class – Thank you. 
Coding Club

Coder of the week 21/5 - Tom

Dates Ahead
Monday 28th – Friday 1st June – Half term holiday
Monday 4th – School opens for Term 6

Wednesday 6th – Sycamore Class to Portsmouth Dockyard

Wednesday 6th – Ash Class Assembly at 2.30 pm. Parents invited.

Thursday 7th – Chestnut Class Assembly at 2.30 pm. Parents invited. 

Have a great week and one final date to put in your diary for the busy Summer –
*Gomeldon School Fête – Sunday 1st July*
Paddy Macey.

